




This newspaper photo shows some 
of the damage done at Clifton Mills, 
upstream of Pacolet. 

In June, 2003, the Spartanburg Regional History Museum put together a special exhibit to 
mark the 100th anniversary of the flood. On June 5, 2003, the Spartanburg County News 
ran the following article about the flood exhibit. 
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